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the only reason the railroad is trying to go to a one man crew is for profit and profit 

only putting aside the safety of its employees. 

The railroad will show parts of their track that are a person accessible by a vehicle 

but that is only about 5% of their track they never talk 

about the times when a conductor or engineer has saved the life of their coworker 

because of a two person crew the only thing this company 

seems to care about is the company stock.  


